
 

 

 

Register for our waiting list 

We are so delighted that you wish to join our group.  

Smarteenies toddler Group had been at the South Parish Church for over 20 years until our building closed 

in early 2024. Since then we have moved venue to St Marks Church (opposite Quick Fit) but it is still run by 

volunteers from South Parish. This is a much smaller venue and so for the comfort and safety of all, we now 

have to limit our intake of numbers. 

A bit about us: 

We are on a Wednesday morning and start at 9.15ish with a craft activity and free play with the toys. We 

have snack time, then around 10.30 we have song time and usually finish with a game until around 10.45am.  

Your first week is free and then it is £1.50 for one child and £2 for two. Our ages of children can range from 

newborn right up to before going to school, although most will choose to leave when they start nursery 

school. This means that spaces don’t generally become available until the new intake dates and so if you are 

looking for somewhere more quickly, then the people at SPELL might be able to help you. 

https://www.spell-lanarkshire.com/groups  

 

Please provide the following information: 

Your name: 

Child/ren that will be attending (with age): 

Area that you live in (e.g. The Murray, Westwood): 

How will you be travelling to the group (e.g. walk, bus, car): 

How did you hear about us?: 

Thank you. 

 

https://www.spell-lanarkshire.com/groups

